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Our Value for March is Forgiveness 

The following pupils have received Merit Badges:  

 
Class 1  Jacob - For being a good friend to others in Class 1. 

Class 2  Hannah - For amazing writing and achieving a pen licence.  
Class 3  Louie - For a fantastic attitude and behaviour. 

Class 4   Eddie  -  For a mature and responsible attitude. 
 

Moving Targets 2017 

On Tuesday evening Class 3 & 4 performed their dance routine as part of ’Moving Targets’  at The Courtyard 
Theatre. Not only did their colourful costumes light up the stage but their faces shone with pride and joy. The 

months of rehearsal, hard work and dedication clearly paid off as they worked magnificently as a team. A memo-
rable opportunity for the children, parents and most definitely the teachers. Their behaviour on the stage was 

more than matched back stage as they waited patiently to perform. Thank you to everyone especially Miss Cook 

and Miss Lloyd.     
 

The Children's Bookshelf - the £2 Book Shop is coming to our School   
We are holding a "Pop Up" Book Event on Wednesday 29 March 2017.  There is an opportunity for your child to 

purchase their very own book, so if you are happy for them to do so then please send in £2 in an envelope with 
their name on it.  After School has finished you (The Parents) are welcome to come in and purchase books too. 

There will be picture books for the younger children, and chapter books for all ages up to 9 years+.  

Would you like to help to earn FREE Books for your School?  
For every 10 purchased the School gets to choose a FREE Book! Please go to www.facebook.com/

the2poundbookshop/events to find this event and join in, and remember to LIKE the page too!  
 

Class 1 Request  - Junk Modelling Resources 

Class 1 would really appreciate any donations for junk modelling i.e. small empty boxes, cartons, tubes etc. 

 
Chicks in Class 1  
Mrs Watkins kindly brought into school her incubator full of fertilised eggs, after 21 days 23 eggs have hatched.  

Class 1 have been looking after them by feeding and keeping them warm.  Mrs Watkins will be taking them 

home today.  
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Diary Dates 

Wednesday 29 March  Children’s Bookshelf In School  
Friday 31 March   HMFA Rugby at Marden Academy 

    PTA Bingo Night at 3.30pm 
Wednesday 5 April  Parents Evening 

Thursday 6 April  Easter Service at 2pm in The School Hall 
Friday 7 April   End of Spring Term at 1.30pm  

Tuesday 25 April  Summer Term Commences 

Monday 1 May   Bank Holiday Monday 
Monday 8 May   SAT’s Week 

Wednesday 10 May  Year 5 & 6 Road Safety Talk 
Thursday 18 May   Rounders at Sutton Academy Year 6 

Monday 22 May   Oakerwood Year 6 Residential Trip 

Friday 26 May   Year 6 return from Oakerwood  
Monday 29 May   Half Term 

Sunday 11 June   PTA—Treasure Hunt 
Thursday 15 June  Year 6 Multifaith Day at Holmer Academy 

Tuesday 4 July   Year 6 Show 
Wednesday 5 July  Year 6 Show 

Friday 7 July    HMFA Athletics at The Leisure Centre 

Monday 10 July   Bikeability Training Year 6 
Tuesday 11 July   Bikeability Training Year 6 

Wednesday 19 July  Awards Ceremony at 6pm 
Thursday 20 July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 2pm 

Friday 21 July   End of Term at 1.30pm 
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